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November 3, 2020 

 

 

Dear families and community members:  

 

I am writing to you to acknowledge that there is anxiety around the outcomes of today’s election. 

I want to encourage you to take that nervous energy and make your voice heard by voting.  

 

In anticipation of any potential unrest based on the November 3, 2020 elections, I have asked 

OMSD employees to work remotely on Wednesday (11/4/2020) and Thursday (11/5/2020). 

Given OMSD students are learning online and that our District is poised for remote/online 

operations, all services for our families will be provided remotely and online learning will 

continue uninterrupted for OMSD students. This will provide District staff the opportunity to 

monitor and address any potential concerns that may arise.   

 

Food services provided meals today for Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday of this week.  We 

anticipate that the school office and regular food service operations will resume on Friday.   

 

Although our school office will be closed physically on Wednesday and Thursday of this week, 

we will be open for business virtually.  All phone calls, voicemails and emails will be responded 

to in a timely manner. Please reach out to school staff if you need assistance. 

 

We encourage you to visit the District website at www.omsd.net for any updates. 

 

Sincerely, 

James Q. Hammond, Ed.D. 

Superintendent 

 

http://www.omsd.net/

